
Dear Middle School Students and Parents:

“Reading is to the mind, what exercise is to the body” (Sir Richard Steele). We
would like the students to continue to exercise their minds over the summer. The Middle
School Literature teachers would like to encourage all students to continue reading over
the summer.

To help with this, we are including grade level reading lists with this letter. This
reading counts as a part of the Summer Reading Challenge.

Please see the booklist specific to next year’s grade level. Each student is
required to read one of the books, located on their incoming grade level list, by the time
school starts. There will be a graded project on the book of their choice shortly after
school resumes. This will count as their first graded assessment. Of course, I encourage
students to read as many of the books on the list as they can. They are great stories
recommended by kids their own age.

We appreciate your support in helping your children keep up on their reading so
they are well prepared for the start of the new year.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reuter


